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1.1 Overview and Scrutiny Management Board met on 16 December 2020 to 

scrutinise the following two reports that would be considered at the Cabinet 
meeting on 21 December 2020.  

 

 Year Ahead Plan - Quarterly Progress Report 

 Housing Revenue Account Business Plan 2020-21 

 Housing Rent and Service Charges 2021-22 

 Neighbourhood Road Safety Fund Programme 

 

1.2 Having reviewed the papers and the recommendations, the Board resolved as 
 follows in respect of each item: - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Item Recommendations 
 

Year Ahead Plan - 
Quarterly Progress 
Report 
 
 
 
 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

2. That a report on performance against Year Ahead 
activities be submitted to the Overview and Scrutiny 
Management Board on a quarterly basis. 
 
and 
 
that the report provides a detailed narrative on 
performance exceptions, both positive and negative, 
including direction of travel, and on the actions being 
taken  to improve performance as required.  
 

Housing Revenue 
Account Business 
Plan 2020-21 
 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

2. That a sub-group of the Overview and Scrutiny 
Management Board be established to feed into the 
work being carried out to develop housing on garage 
sites.  
 

Housing Rent and 
Service Charges 
2021-22 
 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

Neighbourhood 
Road Safety Fund 
Programme 

1. That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
 

2. That the Cabinet Member for Waste, Roads and 
Community Safety gives further consideration to 
actions that can be taken to ensure that pedestrian 
crossings and other road infrastructure across the 
Borough fully takes into account the needs of 
vulnerable road users.  
 
 

 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
That Cabinet has regard to the views of the Overview and Scrutiny Management 
Board when making decisions in respect of the above matters.  
 
List of Appendices Included 
None 
 
Background Papers 



 

 

None 


